
   
 

 

 
**MEDIA ALERT** 

 
 

Exit 145 in Lorain County to close on Tuesday night, 7/28/15 
 

BEREA (July 24, 2015) – The Ohio Turnpike eastbound Exit Ramp at Exit 145 (SR 57/Lorain/Elyria) 

will close on Tuesday, July 28 at 5:00 p.m. for approximately 60 days for bridge and ramp repairs. 

Customers who normally exit at Exit 145 are advised to exit the Turnpike three miles west at Exit 

142 (I-90/Lorain County West).  

Signage will direct traffic to use I-90 East to SR 57. All through traffic moving through the area on 

the Turnpike should stay in the left lane. 

 
### 

 

The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio.   

For more information contact:  

Adam Greenslade, Director of Communications, 440-821-3308, adam.greenslade@ohioturnpike.org or 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-821-821-3399, brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org.    
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